
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Enrolled Nurse Section (ENS) Elections 2025 
  
We are seeking nominations for four committee members to represent the Enrolled Nurse Section 
NZNO Members.  
 
(2 vacant positions and 2 current committee members wanting to stand for a second term) 
 
Nominations close at 5pm on Tuesday 18 February 2025.  Nominations to be sent to the EN Section 
secretary as per the nomination form.  
 
The Enrolled Nurse Section NZNO wishes to announce that nominations for the National Committee are now 
open and close at 5pm Tuesday 18 February 2025. 
 

  

The Enrolled Nurse Section National Committee have compiled Position Descriptions and Role Specifications 
for the positions on the Enrolled Nurse Section National Committee.    
  

As the Enrolled Nurse Section NZNO is a professional organisation promoting the role of the enrolled nurse in 
New Zealand we believe that those seeking nomination as Chairperson or Committee members should be 
leading by example and meet all the criteria in the position descriptions.  

  
The Secretary and Treasurer positions are nominated and appointed at the first Enrolled Nurse Section 
Committee meeting post the Annual Enrolled Nurse Section Conference. We have included the Position 
Descriptions and Role Specifications for these roles so that those being nominated are aware of what these 
positions entail. These can be downloaded on the ENS website. 
 
Committee members are also expected to take on the following roles within the national committee, and these 
positions will also be nominated and appointed at the first Enrolled Nurse Section committee meeting, post the 
Annual General Meeting. These are: vice -chairperson, 2nd minute taker, Pãnui editor and co-editor, regional 
enrolled nurse section liaison officer, action plan writer and membership officer.  
 
If the number of nominations received is greater than the positions available a ballot will be required and voting 
option will be sent out to all members. See ENS rules 2021 which are also downloadable from the ENS 
Conference page on the website. 
  

The Committee will be announced at the Enrolled Nurse Section Annual General Meeting on the Wednesday 
21 May 2025. Those successful will be expected to attend the combined Enrolled Nurse Section NZNO 
National Committee and Regional Enrolled Nurse Section Chairpersons meeting following the Conference on 
Thursday 22 May 2025. 

  
For further information contact Michelle Prattley on nationalnursesenrolled@gmail.com 
 

Regards  
 
Michelle Prattley 
Chairperson 
Enrolled Nurse Section NZNO 
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